 Gleaning For The World Supplying Relief to Victims of Typhoon Haiyan 
November 11, 2013 | 

Concord, VA– Gleaning For The World is providing aid to families in the Philippines. The death toll is expected to surpass 10,000 and hundreds of thousands are displaced. One of the largest storms in history has laid waste to entire towns and communities. 

We are sending aid directly to organizations permanently located in Manila, which will get supplies in country with the aid of Gleaning For The World. From there, our partners will get direct aid to those in desperate need. We have already provided funds to purchase supplies directly in the Philippines for immediate distribution. 

“These families are out of water, and have only 24-48 hours left of food,’ explained Rev. Ron Davidson, president and founder of Gleaning For The World. “We have relief in there now, but they need more. There are hundreds of thousands left with nothing.” 

Gleaning is holding collections for victims in the Philippines: 

November 12, 2013 – November 14, 2013 
Sam’s Club on Wards Road in Lynchburg, VA from 10 a.m. – 6 p.m. 
Walmart on Rt 460 in Bedford, VA from 10 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

Those in the Roanoke area wishing to donate may do so Monday-Friday between Noon and 5 p.m. at Word of Truth Ministries, 643 Peters Creek Road

Items that are needed: 
Rice 

Hand sanitizer 

OTC drugs (cough, cold, and fever reducing) Expiration date after 8/14 Adult and children 
Powdered milk 

Flashlights & Batteries

Canned meat 

Baby supplies (powdered formula, diapers) 

Personal Hygiene Products (soap, toothbrush, and toothpaste)
